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Tammy Lepage

From: jb.watkins jb.watkins <jb.watkins@sympatico.ca>

Sent: Monday, January 9, 2017 1:46 PM

To: Tammy Lepage

Subject: Rezoning By Law 06-650

Municipal Clerk / Tammy 

It is my understanding that there has been a rezoning change requested for by Law 06-650. The purpose being 

to change the Zoning property from Integrated Management Area IMA Zone to Remote Residential ( R2 )Zone. 

.I am the owner of property on Kanichee Lake # 420  Roll;; #   Account # . 

If this application involves the Kanichee Mine Road in any way, this would be of great concern to me as this is 

the only access I have to my property.  

I am unable to attend the January 12th 2017 meeting. I would appreciate being notified of the results of this 

application.. 

If you require any further information, I can be reached.

Thank you for your attention to this request. 

Yours Sincerely 

John B Watkins 

* Comments received after Council Package uploaded *


